

May 15, 2006

Mr. Rex Havens 12314 N. Wood Ridge Ct. Dunlap, IL 61525

Dear Rex,

I wanted to extend to you my deepest thanks for such a wonderfully entertaining show. Your family-friendly comedy was perfect for our conservative audience and had the entire room in stitches from beginning to end. The audience interaction was truly enjoyable, and the "husband of the year" was being recognized for the remainder of our conference!

Your standing ovation was a true confirmation of everyone's delight! Thanks again, Rex, I look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Teri Drake

Marketing Coordinator